
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 
March 4, 2010 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:05-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president) ---all members intro- 
duced themselves---there were 37 persons present---the minutes for the February meeting 
were read by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes were approved and accepted as  
read---a financial report was given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) 
 
7:15-----General discussion---the work party on Saturday was coordinated by Dick 
Weaver (vice-president) leveled many low areas and disposed of old benches and trash --
---the reseeding of the field was supervised by David Burdick---the gate lock combina- 
tions has been changed---some new benches may be acquired---Dick Weaver reported on 
the float fly program; 208 pilots used the program last year---there were no complaints in 
2009---the float fly permit renewal is in progress---Steve Black (DVD librarian) 
encouraged members to use the library 
 
7:25-----New business---election of club officers---the following four persons were 
nominated and elected to the following club office; Marlow Anderson (president) --- 
Dick Weaver (vice-president) ---Charles Vencill (treasurer) ---Robert Burks (secretary) 
---David Alvarey accepted the office of web master 
 
7:35-----Show and tell---David Friant brought a sail plane with a 60 inch wing span 
which was capable of 100 mph---He also brought a fiber glass fuselage of a 12 foot wing 
span open class sail plane---Thomas Richards brought two scratch built electric indoor 
AMA Cub type models and an antique military helmet  
 
7:55-----Raffle by Dick Weaver---items from R/C Hobbies (Covington) 
 
8:05-----Meeting adjourned  


